
Kaitake Golf Club. Mens Comp update: August 2024. 

Guys, 

A quick update on recent Men’s competitions and results at Kaitake. 

The club Top Dog was completed on Saturday 24th August. With defending champs Nev Jans and Colin Woodward 
taking on Dave Te Whare and Mitch Cocker. The match was a tight run affair with Mitch & Dave just heading off 
Woody and Nev, 1 up.  
We ran a round robin for the comp with play offs. Turned out to be well contested and social event. Thanks to all 
who entered! 

      

Nev, Woody, Dave & Mitch. All smiles on the first tee.  Mitch & Dave. 2024 Top Dog champions. 
   

In the recent sightings, Geoff Farrant’s shorter Top Dog partner was observed teeing off from the Yellow tees on 

the 11th much to the enjoyment of all watching. Nice work mate… anything to gain an advantage.  

Congratulations to Chris Ferguson who won the Jackpot on Saturday August 10th with twos on the 4th and 7th. 
Geoff Andrews followed a week later winning the Jackpot on Saturday August 17th with twos on the 9th and 16th. 
Nice for some. 
 
In other competition news The President’s Cup played on Sat 27th July was won by Alan Crawford with a very tidy 
Nett 63.  
 
Qualifying for the shootout is in full swing. The final is to be played on Saturday 19th October (8 more weeks). 

Make sure you get your cards in to qualify for the big day out. 

Upcoming events. 

August 

Sat 31st Parker Trophy (Stableford) August Trophy 

September 

Sat 7th Mens Yellow tees (Nett)  

Sat 14th Irish Stableford  

Sat 21st Stableford  

Sat 28th Stumpy Trophy (2 Ball) September Trophy 

 



A Starter sheet for Stumpy’s trophy will be in the office shortly. Played with a partner using alternate shots, it has 

been a keenly contested club comp. Organise your own partner or let us know in the office you would like to play, 

and we will organise someone for you. 

A larger group of men have recently been teeing off on Saturdays between 10.00 & 10.30. This has us arriving back 

at the club house as a group in time to enjoy banter and a drink on the deck early/mid-afternoon. The invite is 

open to all to rock up at this time.   

We are keen to build on the success of the mixed ambrose held late July. I will catch up with Janice and organise 

another Sunday event along the same lines for a Sunday in October. Will let you know the details as soon as I can. 

Good golfing to all. 
 
Alan Bennett 
Mens Club Captain 


